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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell,, GA  30643

Board Members:  

William Fogerty, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Roy Segars

Gene Crump

James McMullan

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Tuesday, May 22, 2007, for a Regular Monthly Meeting at the Hart County Law Library.  Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  William Fogerty, Chairman, Gene Crump, Roy Segars, Anne Thompson and James McMullan.  Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser/Board of Assessor Clerk, Mr. Nagele, Mr. Techo, Cathy Lyon, Forum Reporter and Walter Gordon, County Attorney for a brief time beginning at 1:30 P.M..

Rebecca Duncan took minutes for this meeting.

Mr. Fogerty, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. and opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. McMullan to approve the agenda as written.  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the April 24, 2007 minutes as amended.  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. McMullan to approve the May 3, 2007 minutes as written.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Fogerty to allow Chairman, with the approval of the full board to write a letter to Walter Gordon, County Attorney, to discuss issues of levels of service for the Board of Assessors and all members to read and sign the letter.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Segars.   Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Next meeting:  Wednesday, May 30, 2007 to hear recommendations of the Chief Appraiser for the hiring of personnel.  Then the Assessors to ride and make photographic documentation of conservation use properties less than 10 acres.     
Discussion:  Target date for the digest to be complete:  July 1, 2007.

Motion was made by Mr. Fogerty for the Chief Appraiser to meet with the County Administrator, Jon Caime to express concerns of the 2008 preliminary budget and to direct the chairman to set up meeting with the Board of Commissioners for the Board of Assessors to express concerns about the 2008 preliminary budget.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

There being no further business, Mr. Crump made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:00 P.M.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Segars.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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